
Sincer 

VEM LIDDELL 

January 5, 2016 

Effective immediately, I wish to formally retract my request for retirement from Harvey School 
District 152 as the Food Service Director. Please accept this letter as withdrawal of my 
retirement letter dated 8 August 2015. I look forward to continuing work with Harvey School 
District 152. 

Vera Liddell 
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